
May 26, 2021

Dear Parents,

We had such a wonderful school year! Our Munroe students worked so hard and it's time for a
well deserved summer break.
We are so excited to start the next school year at our brand new campus in August.
All students in Kindergarten through 12th grade will start school on Wednesday, August 18,
2021 at the new Main Campus located 28424 Blue Star Hwy Havana, FL 32333
School will start at 8:30 am and all students will be released at 3:30pm.

We are very excited to bring back our PFM (Parents for Munroe) organization. PFM is a large
group of parents whose focus is supporting Munroe and it’s Teachers and Students. This is a
great opportunity for current and new Munroe parents to get to know each other, plan fun
events for the students and have some fun with the fellow Munroe Parents. Our first meeting
will be held at the new campus on Tuesday, July 27 at 6:00 pm. We hope to see you there!

Sincerely,
Debbie Potter
Director of Admissions
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https://www.google.com/maps/place/Robert+F.+Munroe+Day+School/@30.5344507,-84.4795042,17z/data=!4m11!1m5!8m4!1e3!2s100136066648442294897!3m1!1e1!3m4!1s0x88ecefcf9245a67b:0x29b165b3d08700c0!8m2!3d30.5344461!4d-84.4773155

